Protect yourself from fraud when purchasing
airline tickets
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Recently, unfortunately, cases of fraud in the sale of flight tickets from persons
posing as representatives of Uzbekistan Airways JSC have become more frequent.

Unscrupulous citizens offer airline tickets at reduced prices, but unfortunately, they
are often counterfeit. Such cases are detected only during check-in for the flight.
The result is suspension from the flight.

To avoid such situations, the airline has implemented an electronic platform and
issued Agent Accreditation Certificates with a QR code. Now you can check the
agent using your mobile phone even before purchasing an air ticket and make sure
that you are competent to sell the airline’s services.

Be sure to request this certificate from the selling agents. It should be in a visible
place in the office. If it is not available, call us on our helpline: +998 78 140 02 00.

After purchasing an airline ticket, make sure it is authentic on our official website:
https://www.uzairways.com/ru/check-tiket

Purchase flight tickets only from official airline agents!



